A Chapter of:





© 2023 Michiana Brits, Ltd.

Welcome new Michiana Brits members

As a British Car Enthusiast, The Michiana Brits would like to **welcome you** to our Club. We provide many opportunities to learn from fellow car owners, explore local backroads, and socialize at fun events. Let me detail a few of the most popular ones:

Monthly meals/meetings: Enjoy nice meals and company every month with fellow members. We meet every month for dinner in May through October and for breakfast during the winter at various restaurants across our region. We also hold an annual Membership Appreciation Dinner in November.

Annual car show: Show off your car and enjoy other great British cars at the annual car show held at St. Mary's College near the Notre Dame campus on the last Sunday in June. Interspersed throughout the summer and fall are opportunities to attend other British clubs' car shows.

Drives and trips: Join us on scenic drives in Indiana and nearby states when the weather permits. Along with short drives, we plan a spring drive in May and a fall color tour in October. Annually we take a four-day trip in September that includes driving on winding roads and visiting interesting places.

What you will receive:



Every new member can request a **name tag** for themselves and a partner by contacting me.

You will receive a **monthly newsletter** via email every month. We hope that you will contribute articles and pictures as well.

Also, check out our **club website** at **www.michianabrits.com**. It also includes links to the club's Facebook page, information about our Eastern division, and information about members' cars. Lastly, we collect annual dues by March 31st each year.

We look forward to seeing you at club activities and meetings. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I can be reached at: 260-519-3492 or Webbsclassic@gmail.com.